

THE ECCLESBOURNE SCHOOL

'Learning Together For The Future'



Head Teacher

James McNamara BA(Hons); NPQH

Wirksworth Road, Duffield, Belper: DE56 4GS Tel: (01332) 840645 Fax: (01332) 841871 Web: www.ecclesbourne.org.uk email: info@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk

Monday 18th September 2023

Dear parents and carers,

Today the school has received a call from Ofsted to inform us that they will be conducting a monitoring inspection under Section 8 of the Education Act over the next two days. Inspectors will be in school on Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 20th September. Ofsted have asked me to let you know that you can share your views of the school this by completing an online parent/carer questionnaire at the following link: https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/

The questionnaire will close at 3pm on 19 September 2023, to give the inspector time to look at the results. The questionnaires work in all web browsers, tablets and mobile devices.

Ofsted do not ask for your name, unless you are raising a child protection concern, and therefore all responses will remain anonymous.

I have held assemblies for all students today to reassure them and let them know what the inspection involves. Above all, we are keen to ensure that they do not worry and that they have a normal and productive week in school as usual.

Yours sincerely,

James McNamara Head Teacher

Maramaran